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West Shelby 
Water District 

Commission :M.eeting 
Thursday .Jl_pri{ 15, 2021

A meeting of the West Shelby Water District {WSWD) was held on 
April 15, 2021 at the District Office and those in attendance were: 

Ben Quinn Jr., Chairman 
Michael Riggs, Secretary 
Raymond Williams, Treasurer 
Christi Parker, WSWD Employee 

Others in Attendance: 

Hite Hays, Attorney 
Melvin Phenix, Co-Manager 
Lisa Didier, Co-Manager 
Brendan Welch, Kenvirons 

Shelby County Judge Executive Dan Ison 

Ben Quinn, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. 

Reading of Minutes: 

The March 18th
• 2021 minutes were reviewed by the Commissioners prior to the 

meeting. Ben made a motion to approve said minutes. Raymond seconded the motion. 

All voted in favor. Motion passed. 

Raymond reviewed the April invoices prior to the meeting and made a motion to 

approve said invoices. Michael seconded the motion. All voted in favor. Motion passed. 

Business: 

Commission Reappointment - The Honorable Dan Ison swore Raymond Williams 

in as a Commissioner of WSWD for 4 more years. His term will end March 2025. 

Discovery Point - Brendan received a call from a Fisher Homes representative that 

requested to have the subdivision waterline extension broken up into 2 separate 

contracts. After much discussion, all Commissioners were in agreement that the 

Development should remain with only one contract. 

Old Veechdale Apartments- Melvin stated that John Flynn contacted him stating 

that they are going to begin construction within the next 2 weeks. Brendan stated the 

approval through the Division of Water has been received and we are just waiting on 

the Developer to move forward with the project. 
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Engineer's Report:


